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Senator McKenzie asked: 

 

What advertising – Campaign and Non-Campaign – and other communications programs is 

the Department/Agency undertaking, or are planning to undertake? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Non–campaign advertising undertaken by the Department includes recruitment advertising 

and program-specific advertising. 

 

There is no forward schedule for non-campaign advertising. 

 

The Department is currently implementing one campaign. 

 

The Line campaign is a four-year campaign targeting youth and their influencers, and is 

designed to change violence-supportive attitudes in an effort to effectively reduce the 

incidence and impact of violence in Australia by 2021. 

 

The Department is undertaking exploratory research in relation to the communication 

requirements for the proposed new entitlement, Dad and Partner Pay (pending the passage of 

legislation). 

 

 


